
Summary of changes to Presentation of Dissertation Policy (November 2023) 

In accordance with the PGR policy review schedule, the Presentation of Dissertation Policy 

underwent a full review with input from the Postgraduate Research Management Group (PRMG), 

Manchester Doctoral College Strategy Group (MDCSG) and wider colleagues via open consultation. 

The policy has been reformatted in accordance with the University of Manchester policy template 

and a deadline was added for including a COVID Impact Statement within the thesis (only PGRs 

registered prior to September 2022 will be permitted to include such a statement).  

In accordance with the PGR policy review schedule, both the Presentation of Thesis policy and the 

Presentation of Dissertations policy have undergone a full review with input from the Postgraduate 

Research Management Group (PRMG), Manchester Doctoral College Strategy Group (MDCSG) and 

wider colleagues via open consultation. 

Reference to the Master of Enterprise (MEnt) programme has been removed from the Dissertation 

policy following the withdrawal of the programme. 

 

 


